

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

9th December 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

Our Christmas performances are happening this week. Please contact the school office if you need information regarding tickets – they are selling fast!

Diary Dates

Monday 9th: Key Stage One dress rehearsal (1.45pm)

Tuesday 10th: Key Stage One performance (9.30am & 1.45pm); Choir performing at St. Michael's Church (6.00pm)

Wednesday 11th: Early Years dress rehearsal (9.30am)

Thursday 12th: Early Years performance (9.30am); Key Stage Two dress rehearsal

Friday 13th: Key Stage Two performance (9.30am & 1.45pm)

And beyond...

Wednesday 18th: Christmas Lunch (further details below)

Friday 20th: Last day of term! Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Football Club

Football Club with Chris (after school on Fridays) has officially ended for 2019. Chris will start again on 24th January 2020.

Christmas Lunch

The season's first servings of Christmas turkey will be on Wednesday 18th December. Orders must be with the school office by Thursday 12th December and payments made using ParentPay.

Christmas Jumper Day

Christmas Jumper Day is this Friday 13th December. The children can wear a Christmas jumper with their normal school uniform and donate £1 to St Wilfred's Hospice.

Sports Results

The boys' football team was in action again last week, playing away against Meridian. It was an epic and entertaining encounter with goals galore, Meridian eventually winning 5-4. Denton goals came from Billy Smith (2), Ethan Abell and Bailey Proudlock, and a special mention goes to Charlie McLaughlan for his man-of-the-match performance. This week, we will be playing against Telscombe – good luck to the team!













The girls' team was also in action recently at the annual Havens Football Tournament at Seahaven Academy on Tuesday. The team were absolutely amazing, getting all the way to the final only to lose on penalties to Harbour. Congratulations on a fine performance and a big thank you to Mrs Buss for her expert coaching and unrivalled vocal touchline support! A full report will soon be available on the school website.

If you require any further information, please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher











